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PSLU Committee

From: Diane Preza <dpreza@pulamalanai.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 1:47 PM

To: Tamara A. Paltin; PSLU Committee

Subject: Ground sign testimony letter Lānaʻi

Attachments: Ground_signs_anonymous_letter.pdf

Aloha Chair Paltin and PSLU Committee Members,

Attached is a letter I received from a Lānaʻi merchant who wishes to remain anonymous.  

Mahalo,
Diane Preza
Community Development, Pūlama Lānaʻi 




